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TESTIMONY ON SENATE BILL 596 
RELATING TO THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

by 
Nolan P. Espinda, Director 

Department of Public Safety 
 

Senate Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental, and Military Affairs 
Senator Clarence K. Nishihara, Chair 

Senator Glenn Wakai, Vice Chair 
 

Tuesday, January 29, 2019; 1:15 p.m. 
State Capitol, Conference Room 229 

 
 

Chair Nishihara, Vice Chair Wakai, and Members of the Committee: 

 The Department of Public Safety (PSD) has reviewed Senate Bill (SB) 596.  

While PSD appreciates the bill’s intent to provide Capital Improvement Project (CIP) 

funds, which were not included in the Supplemental FY 2019 budget, the Department 

respectfully asks that the Committee support the Governor’s FB 2019-21 CIP Budget 

Request, submitted for PSD, as it reflects the Department’s current project priorities. 

In addition, PSD asks the Committee to amend Line 15 on Page 2 of SB 596, to 

appropriately reflect the expending agency, “public safety” instead of “defense”. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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Comments:  

January 27, 2019 

  

The UPW supports SB596 with one typographical correction; page 2 line 14 erroneously 
indicates the Department of Defense as the expending agency, it should be the 
Department of Pulic aSfety. 

  

Thank you. 
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